
From: Ezra Keshet <ezrakeshet@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2022 12:10 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: TC1 zoning 
 
 
Dear Planning Commission,  
 
I'm writing in support of TC1 zoning in general, and the proposal to rezone the West Stadium / Maple Rd 
area as TC1 in particular. I truly believe that TC1 zoning can contribute quite positively to our 
environmental, equity, and housing goals as a city. Also, dense, mixed-use development is just cool!  
 
Thanks so much, 
Ezra 
 
-- 
 
Ezra Keshet 
http://www.ezrakeshet.com 
 

mailto:ezrakeshet@gmail.com
mailto:Planning@a2gov.org
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ezrakeshet.com%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cplanning%40a2gov.org%7Cdb9a6c54594a4298df4108da7ed895ad%7C48afa58563754170b9d1e9c568bb92f3%7C0%7C0%7C637961766371693384%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mBb73EcT%2FxeivgP8C3wBgQ%2FqJWjxUrcTuL45xBTI4DQ%3D&reserved=0

	From: Ezra Keshet <ezrakeshet@gmail.com>  Sent: Monday, August 15, 2022 12:10 PM To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> Subject: TC1 zoning

